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ETEXT ATTACHMENT 09/30/2010 11
This is in response to the letter dated 9/1/10 referencing the July Monthly Report (6/1/10-6/30/10):
1. These payments have been clarified in the amended report.

2. Regarding missing occupation information for individuals who contribute in excess of $200 in a calendar year, our
procedure is as follows:

All of our original solicitations include a clear and conspicuous request for the contributor information and inform the
contibutors of the requirement of federal law.

If the donor has not provided the information, the committee will send a letter with return envelope to the donor within

30 days asking for the occupation with no solicitation and again inform the contibutor of the requirements of federal

law for the reporting of such information.

Contributor information received after the contribution has been reported is then filed as an amendment memo in the next
regularly scheduled report.

Subsequent to receiving this letter, we sent an additional letter to contributors missing employer occupation
information and collected additional best efforts information which is included in this amended report with Purpose
"Best Efforts Compliance”.

Further, it has been determined through a review of our records, that employer information has been lost in the upload
process to FECfile, which also accounted for some of the missing information on this report. This information has been
included in this amended report and we are working with our database vendor to correct the upload issue moving forward.
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